Catholic School Committee
Committee members: Deacon John, Jean Brew, Carole Bruno,
Patricia Schwartzbeck, Ed Hammond (Chair);

¢ Highlights of the September 12, 2018 Meeting

¢ Minutes of the January 11, 2018 meeting were reviewed and
approved

¢ Fund balance was reviewed. Reserve funds in need of
replenishing

¢ Review of the 2017 — 2018 application for financial award
was done and updated for the 2018 -2019 cycle. The
application process will be open from October 6 through
November 11 ( ending at 11:30 am on that date )

¢ Ed Hammond announced his resignation from the committee;
membership and chairmanship issues will be addressed in
future meetings.

Next meeting date: Monday, November 19, 2018



